
Multiple  controlled  burns
planned for basin
The Tahoe Douglas Fire Protection District, California Tahoe
Conservancy  and  the  U.S.  Forest  Service  will  continue
prescribed fire operations next week as conditions allow. 

Operations may take place in multiple locations around Lake
Tahoe  including  Glenbrook,  Cave  Rock,  Round  Hill,  Lower
Kingsbury Grade, South Lake Tahoe, Tahoe Paradise and Meyers. 
To view a map with project locations and details, go online.

Before prescribed fire operations are conducted, agencies post
road signs around areas affected by prescribed fire, send
email notifications and update the local fire information line
at 530.543.2816. 

Smoke  from  prescribed  fire  operations  is  normal  and  may
continue for several days after an ignition depending on the
project size and environmental conditions. 
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